
RCCO HAMILTON CENTRE 

INVITE YOU TO COME AND SING 
 (Please note:  As the featured work will be performed after only one 

intensive rehearsal, it's recommended that participants have already 
sung the Fauré Requiem, or have some knowledge of it.) 

 

Faure’s Requiem 
(Conducted by Mark Vuorinen  

with Andrew Adair, Organist) 
 

Port Nelson United Church 

3132 South Drive, Burlington 
 

Saturday, February 22nd 
 

2 p.m.  Workshop/Practice with Mark Vuorinen 
                                         (Director of the Elora Singers) 

5:30 p.m.   Light dinner (food restrictions?) 

7 p.m.         Requiem   (2nd half) 
 with Oakville’s Brass Band Intrada (1stpart) 

Chorister’s donation:  $25.00 
 

To register please contact: 

Chris Hunt at 905-572-6584 or 

chrischarleshunt@gmail.com 


